
 

 

 

 

5 October 2015 

 

 

Murray Heasley 

fyi-request-3193-3baa23da@requests.fyi.org.nz 

  

Ref: DOIA 1516-0471 

 

Dear Mr Heasley 

 

Thank you for your email of 2 October 2015 requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982, the 

following information: 

 

“Having made a complaint to Immigration, via Mr Brian Williams,, initially in May of 2014, 

concerning fraud at The International Academy of New Zealand (IANZ) in its practices at 

every level from enrollment to attendance fraud, fraudulent hours of attendance and 

workplace practices including, but not confined to, employment practices where former 

students were subsequently employed to tutor in breech of immigration requirements as to 

work hours, I am requesting an update of the latest findings by your Ministry as they relate 

to this TEO and its current status.” 

Your request is being processed in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982. If you have any 

enquiries regarding your request, you may contact us via email at oia@mbie.govt.nz or 

 

Alan Witcombe 

Manager, Ministerial Services 

Corporate, Governance and Information 

Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 

PO Box 3705 

Wellington 6140 

 

Your request was received on 2 October 2015 and a response will be sent to you as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Alan Witcombe 

Manager, Ministerial Services 

Corporate, Governance and Information 


